
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

17/07/2020 

 
FAO: Year 10 Learners 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

At Beacon Hill Academy we are working hard to mitigate the impact of COVID-19 on our learners. 
We understand that our young people have had their school studies interrupted and as a result we 

have launched our own ‘Head Start Programme’ which is in operation over the summer (details 

available on our social media and web site pages) and formed links with an external online provider - 

Eduu.School. 
 

With respect to the latter, Eduu.School is an engaging and fun online learning environment where 

activities change weekly. The programme’s purpose is to help learners to continue to engage in their 

studies and reaffirm the importance of positive routines. 

 
The site contains: 

• Access to specialist mental health experts, in partnership with the charity TRN (Trauma 

Response Network) 

• Live lessons 

• Virtual field trips 

• Career guidance and extended learning programmes with the likes of Code Nation and 

eSport teams 

• Recorded Lessons on-demand 

• Online courses with credits/qualifications 

 
Your Year 10 child will receive an email from Eduu.School to their school account (in the next few 

days) giving them access and introducing them to a wealth of opportunities available. Included in 

Eduu.School is the potential to win prizes (Apple ear pods among others) based on the amount of 

time that learners engage with the online resources, quizzes and independent work. 
 

We ask for your support in reminding your child that this opportunity is there to help them over 

the summer and get ready for the next academic year. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at helpine@beaconhillacademy.org.uk. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr A. Walker  
Assistant Principal 


